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Alexander, Jacquelyne C:(‘ouup Z
From: Dinah Calderon <calderondinah@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 20, 2018 8:18 PM

To: sbcob; Williams, Das

Subject: Cannabis Land Use Ordinance in the Coastal Zone

Dear Supervisor Williams and members of the Board,

I am writing to you to support your acceptance and agreement of the California Coastal Commission’s
certification with modifications, of the Cannabis Land Use Ordinance in the Coastal Zone. We live in the
foothills of Carpinteria near Carpinteria high school. '

We have chosen to raise our children in this bucolic largely agricultural area that has kept its special rural
feeling since I was a child. Since so many growers in our area have changed their crop to cannabis - the odor is
overwhelming and I am concerned with the safety of our neighborhood. Please accept their certification without
delay so that cannabis will not be grown within 2 miles from urban rural boundary lines to protect

our residences.

Thank you for your consideration.

Warmly

Dinah

Dinah Calderon
calderondinah(@gmail.com
805-886-8789




Alexander, Jacquelyne

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Supervisors:

Valerie Bentz <valeriebentz@gmail.com>

Friday, October 19, 2018 10:41 PM

sbcob; Williams, Das

Coastal Commission Ammendments to Cannabis Ordinance

Please accept the amendments recommended by the Coastal Commission to the proposed ordinances governing

cannabis growing in

Santa Barbara County. I live in Carpinteria and have been suffering from the skunk like fumes generated by the

cannabis for theist two

years. It is time that this can be put under control. I believe that residents are “sensitive receptors, just as much
as schools and hospitals. Children, elderly and others are in their homes twenty-four hours a day.

Thank you for supporting this bill at long last.

Sincerely,

Valerie Bentz,
5367 Ogan Rd.,
Carpinteria, CA. 93013



